PLEASE RUN THE FOLLOWING NOTICE:

Oneida Water Department will begin its annual flushing of fire hydrants on
Monday night April 8, 2024 at approximately 8 P.M. to 4 A.M. The process will
begin in the Oneida City limits and continue nightly thru Friday April 12, 2024. -

Customers may notice temporary periods of low water pressure or discolored
water. The discolored water is safe, but customers should use caution when
doing laundry.

Please contact the office at 569-6311 during regular business hours if you have
any questions.




